
                                                               
 

Dr. Kelvin Adams, Superintendent 

Ms. Paula Knight, Associate Superintendent 

Mr. Stanley Green, Principal 

 

December 17, 2012 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

It is with great pleasure that I have the opportunity to work with the students and staff here at 
College Preparatory High School at Madison.  
 
As the new principal, I look forward to meeting and working with each and every parent. We will 
continue to make positive strides to ensure that our students are successful, productive citizens. 
Our goal is to continue to promote college bound and career ready students. 
 
If you have any questions and/or concerns, please feel free to contact the school at (314) 345-5651.  
Your constructive communication with the staff is welcomed and greatly appreciated.  
 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Stanley Green, Principal 
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